
April 5, 2023

TWU Local 514 Members:

Executive Board member David Cooper has officially resigned from his position. 
The first qualified runner-up in the last regular election has respectfully declined. 

The board held a Special meeting on April 4, 2023 to review the TWU 
Constitution, Local by-laws, and the election rules.  It was unanimously 
determined by the Executive Board that a Special Election will be held to fill the 
vacated Executive Board position.
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